
Please join us on Saturday 4th October for a 
performance at the Belfry Arts Takeover, 
Station Rd, Redhill RH1 1ST

Belfry Arts Takeover

The Include Project -  Registered Charity No: 1177785 

Please meet on the ground floor outside 
Superdrug at 12.00. We will be singing from 
12.15 to 12.45.

Please bring a drink with you. There will be 
food and drink available to buy if you’d like 
to bring some money. 

Please email emily.myles@include.org or call  
07918 470 190 as soon as possible if you 
would like to attend.

Parking is available at The Belfry.

Please wear your choir polo shirt and black 
bottoms. 

Unison Choir will be joining in with our songs! 
After we have sung, the mayor will be giving 
a speech.


